

#LES FC H

Subcommittee on Shared Governance

The IFC received an update from the subcommittee, which distributed a survey to Faculty Council/Senate Executive Committees modeled after the AAUP Shared Governance Assessment Tool. The survey officially closes on Friday, March 4 at close of business. **IFG** discussed the importance of developing a white paper that is focused on actionable outcomes, as well as the importance of a guide for faculty members and an educational strategy for administratorsThe subcommittee meets next on Wednesday, March 16.

Subcommittee on CriteriaBased Salary Reductions

The IFC received an update from the subcommittee, which developed recommended changes to Executive Order No. 6 (CRR 320.030, Delegation of Authority, Section F). The group discussed the recommended changes in depth and proposed some additional clarification and modification to the language of the policy. Updated